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January 31, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Aurand: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2078 by House Committee on Education 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2078 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Under current law, the School for the Blind is permitted to conduct training programs 
only during the summer; however, the School for the Deaf can hold training sessions at any time 
during the year.  HB 2078 would allow the School for the Blind to also conduct training 
programs year round. 
 
 According to the School for the Blind, enactment of HB 2078 would have no fiscal 
effect.  All training programs are financed by fees imposed on those accessing the services. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Sue Gamble, School for the Blind  


